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Message:
I am deeply concerned about this proposed violation and disregard of the Voting Rights Act of
1965, specifically Section 2.

The legality of the current congressional districts is still under scrutiny, and our governor
and Republican legislators are hell-bent on further violations. What for?

Not to correct past mistakes and current inequities, but to satisfy the whims of a president who
shows no respect for precedent or the law. More and more I feel disenfranchised as a Democratic
voter in Texas and believe that this proposed action will inevitably contribute to voters'

distrust in the government, their faith in the rule of law and in democracy itself.

Texans deserve better. Redistricting needs to follow the ten-year census and should be based on
the recommendations of an independent commission, and not by partisan edict.

What is proposed is unlawful and divisive, and of no benefit to ordinary Texans. Thank you!





